
Letter:  Chamber  says  thank
you
To the community,

Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce thanks the Tahoe
Regional  Young  Professionals  for  partnering  on  a  great
networking event this past Thursday.

Tahoe  Chamber  also  thanks  our  gracious  host  Tahoe  Beach
Retreat for providing a beautiful venue for the evening in
addition  to  delicious  food  and  drinks.  The  event  brought
together  approximately  100  young  professionals  and  chamber
members for a fun evening of relationship building.

Thank you to all who came out to support a great community
event.

Shannon Earley, Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce
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